
Night Work Update     
Paving Operations  

To receive updates throughout the construction process and for more information on Upgrade the Drake, 
please visit the project website at www.upgradethedrake.com. For questions or concerns, please call the 
project hotline at (415) 688-7613 or email the project team at info@upgradethedrake.com. 

 

 
Location:  Ross Terrace to Eliseo Drive along Sir Francis Drake Boulevard 

Starting: Sunday night, June 13th, 2021 | 6:00 p.m. – 6:00 a.m. 

Duration: 3 weeks - Sunday night, June 13th to Friday morning, July 2nd 

Note: Paving operations work has been rescheduled. Please see below for the new schedule of 
work. 
 
Grinding and paving work will occur on approximately 2.2 miles of Sir Francis Drake Boulevard in 
three areas over a 4-week time frame, starting at the northwest end of the project at Ross 
Terrace. 
 
On Tuesday, June 7th, the Upgrade the Drake contractor will begin four days of daytime 
pavement grinding on Sir Francis Drake Boulevard in the first area between Ross Terrace and 
Laurel Grove Avenue. 
 
Starting on Sunday, June 13th at 6:00 p.m., the contractor will begin nighttime paving operations 
on Sir Francis Drake Boulevard from Ross Terrace to Highway 101. The work will move from west 
to east with asphalt milling (grinding) occurring in each work area prior to new asphalt 
placement. 
  
For all nighttime grinding and paving work, construction will take place from Sunday night to 
Friday morning from 6:00 p.m. – 6:00 a.m. Traffic re-routing will begin after 6:00 p.m. on 
construction days. Please expect delays after 6 p.m. 
 
Here is the approximate schedule of work* for all three areas of Sir Francis Drake Boulevard: 

• Area 1: Ross Terrace to Laurel Grove Avenue 
o Daytime work: June 7th – June 11th 
o Start of night work: June 13th – June 17th  

• Area 2: Laurel Grove Avenue to El Portal Drive 
o Night work: June 15th – June 21th 

• Area 3: El Portal Drive to Eliseo Drive 
o Night work: June 20th – July 2nd  

 
*This schedule is subject to change. No work on Friday and Saturday nights 
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Please drive carefully through the construction area. The project team thanks you for your 
patience. Below is a graphic showing where and when the construction work is taking place. 
 

 


